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Heritage Update Locomotive Workshop
General Update
Curio Projects are progressing with research and content development for the 2D signage and graphic layer of the Heritage 
Interpretation. Curio Projects have sourced over 200 high resolution images to help convey the rich history of the site. 

The Workers Wall is progressing well, with detailed design development underway. 

Exciting discovery
After the discovery of some 100 pieces of documentation by Curio Projects Archaeologists earlier in the year (that had been locked 
away in an unopenable filing cabinet in the depths of the site), the team have now unfurled and digitised them.  In the process of 
documenting them, the team soon realised that many of the pieces were a fascinating snapshot into the operations of the Locomotive 
Workshops in the early 1900s. As a result, the team are incorporating some of the more detailed notes into their interpretation work in 
the building. See below for some exciting examples discovered.
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Construction Update: November/December 2020
Major works summary: 
South Eveleigh construction works are currently focused on the Locomotive Workshop.

Stage 1 (Retail)

•	 Bodyfit gym now open to public
•	 Central spine topping slab with 

heritage interpretation complete
•	 	IGA fitout in progress
•	 	Travelator tunnel fit out in progress 

 
 
 

Stage 2 (Commercial)

•	 Central spine topping slab in 
progress

•	 Quantium meeting room walls, 
ceilings and glazing in progress

•	 Joinery installation
•	 Lift glazing
•	 New external façade doors and 

windows in progress
•	 Generator installed to Bay 15

External Works

•	 New base slab and paving in 
progress to Locomotive street


